
H-20 Correspondence – Alfredo Zavala 
 

 

From: bluedog101c [mailto:bluedog2k@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 1:11 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject:  
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
  
 
RE :Moira Hahn and Mark Hotchkiss 
       Long Beach residents 
       4351 Clark Avenue, Long Beach CA 90808-1414 
 
I'm here to support the Moira Hanh opposition to the Cell phone tower within the proximity of a 
dwelling.  
 
The City of Long Beach basically took a bribe from Verizon Wireless to install 5 G antennas 
without conducting an environmental impact study or a referendum.  
 
5 G towers effective Long Beach Residents with Disabilities. I support the right to have a 5 G 
tower to have a minimum 200 ft from residential dwellings and school just like every other city 
ordinance with California.  
 
I also want to know how Verizon Wireless was able to bypass local ordinance with a vote by the 
residents.  
 
thank you 
 
alfredo zavala 
 
alfredozavala@msn.com 
 
 

 

mailto:alfredozavala@msn.com

